MARINE INDUSTRY CORP., LTD.
HONG KONG

January 29, 1966,

Chi Yuen Navigation Co., Ltd.,
No, 1-1, 2nd floor,

Po Ai Road,

Taipei, Taiwan

Dear Sirss

s.8, "Bonna"

We enclose herewith in original a letter from Lloyd's Register
of Shipping, London, dated January 25, 1966 regarding the
Special Survey of the above vessel which falls due in March,

Kindly reply to Lloyd's Register of Shipping London direct
with a copy of your reply to the Society's local Surveyors.

Yours faithfully,

TN

X L. Shanv)

'z-incl.
cc: Lloyd's - London







